
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Stephanie Blunt' <sblunt@tridentaaa.org>

Date: 12/1/2014 10:52:47 AM
Subject: RE: Marge Sullivan from James Island

Thanks for the heads up.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Stephanie Blunt [mailto:sblunt@tridentaaa.org]
Sent: Monday, December 01, 2014 10:44 AM
To: Kester, Tony; Dickinson, Gerry
Subject: Marge Sullivan from James Island

Heads up...you may receive a phone call from Ms. Sullivan expressing the fact that may sue Trident AAA/ADRC 
because we will not provide her services.

The fact is, Trident AAA/ADRC authorized ResCare Home Care (the contracted provider for Charleston County) to 
provide home care services for Ms. Sullivan. The client made a request to have a Caucasian female to provide her 
home care services. ResCare advised her that due to her request, there may be a delay because they had limited 
Caucasian females on staff, but they would work on it. ResCare provided an aide; however, the aide told Ms. Sullivan 
that she had to leave because of a family emergency and reported to ResCare that Ms. Sullivan was rude and 
demanding.

I've instructed our staff to ask Ms. Sullivan to communicate directly with ResCare. I'm not sure what else to do.
Bottom line, we feel that she wants her neighbor (who works for another agency) to provide care and will not be 

satisfied with anyone who comes into her home. She also wants someone to clean her cat's litter box and provide 
“maid” services.

Stephanie M. Blunt 
Executive Director 
Trident Area Agency on Aging 
4450 Leeds Place West, Suite B 
North Charleston, SC 29405 
Phone: (843) 554-2282 
Fax: (843) 554-2284 
www.tridentaaa.org
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